
 

 

Sports Day took place on Thursday, May 31st. Glorious weather accompanied 

the day, which saw all the classes partake in many different activities, such as 

the long jump, the parachute, the obstacle course, the races etc. The Parents’ 

Association arranged for every child to receive an ice-cream from the ice-cream 

van and we had many volunteers in helping to paint faces etc. 

All students and classes really enjoyed the day - thanks to all who made it 

happen! 
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This month will see our students situated in the old school building 

for the last time. When school reopens in August, we will be situated 

in new surroundings in the new school building. While this is a time 

of great excitement, it also one tinged with a little sadness as we all 

have great memories of time spent in the old school buildings. To that 

effect, a special ‘Memories’ book is being produced to commemorate 

this. August and September promise to be very exciting months as we 

open up a new chapter in the life of Kildalkey N.S.. 
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County Representatives 

Well done to all our students who have represented the 

county in recent weeks. Ben, Caoimhe, Grace, Leah and Ja-

mie have all played for Meath representative teams in GAA 

lately and have done the school proud. Maith sibh! 

 

We had three poets from second class who won prizes in the 

Write - A - Poem project! Callum, Jenna and Niamh sent in 

entries into the project and were awarded for their efforts with a 

ceremony in the Ardboyne Hotel. Their poems were also included 

in the My World poetry book. Well done Callum, Jenna and 

Niamh! 
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Science Award 

Kildalkey N.S. Was recently awarded with its ninth consecutive Dis-

cover Primary Science Award of excellence in STEM! The school was 

credited on how high the standard if STEM 

was in the school. Well done to all the classes 

and in particular, Mrs. Tuite who organised 

the Science activities in the school. Well done 

to all the student and classes on a great 

achievement! 

 

 

Well done to our athletics competitors who had a very successful 

day last week in Fr. Murphy’s. Our sprinters took home a great 

haul of medals, evenly spread between 2nd, 3rd, 4th, 5th and 

6th class! We had many winners, and plenty more in 2nd and 

3rd place. Well done to all our athletes! 

Athletics Success 


